Minsthorpe Community College | Motivation «+ Commitment + Care

September 2024
Dear Parent/Carer
Huddersfield University

| am writing to inform you of a planned visit to Huddersfield University on Wednesday 16"
October 2024. This visit will provide an opportunity for your child to gain valuable
information about university and university life, as well as being able to speak directly with
representatives from Huddersfield University. The visit is an excellent opportunity for your
child to discover what university life will look like and gain first-hand knowledge to support
informed decision making on future options, they will also get to be involved in taster
seminars throughout the day.

Payment details

There are no costs involved for the coach and food is available on campus, students will
either need to bring a packed lunch or money to purchase food and drinks. If your child
receives free school meals, then a packed lunch will be provided by the school. Please give
consent for your child to attend the visit via the School Gateway App.

Arrangements for Visits
Students will depart college at 8.45 am on Wednesday 16™ October 2024 and are due to
return to college at around 3.30 pm on the same date.

You should make arrangements for the collection of your child from college or give them
permission to walk home on our return, please confirm with college of your arrangement.

Yours sincerely,

T Dowey D Lloyd
Mr T Dowey Mr D Lloyd
Careers Leader Director of P16
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